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W/E 26th June 2020 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
I hope you are keeping well. 
 
It has been great to hear about and see so many pupils taking part in the ‘sports day’ this week; it has 
brought smiles to so many faces. Many thanks to Lisa Regan for organising this and for you in supporting 
the event.  
 
I am still awaiting final clarification from Dorset Council, however, as it stands, it looks like this academic 
year will end for the pupils on Friday 17th July 2020 and that the school will not be open through the 
summer holiday period. It seems that some provision, away from the school, will be made available for 
vulnerable pupils over this period and that there will be local -paid- holiday clubs for the children of key 
workers to use. This will be consistent across the county. As a school, we will not be setting work over the 
summer holiday period. 
 
Reports will be coming out in the next few weeks. Naturally, these have been written taking March 20th as 
the end of year so please do not be alarmed if your child is not quite meeting some of their targets. What I 
can say is that during the lock down period all pupils have had the opportunity to cover every maths and 
English objective not previously taught this academic year.  
 
Next week is exciting as we have some of our Year 2, 3, 4 & 5 pupils (apart from those already attending 
school) coming in for twilight sessions. I know that staff are very much looking forward to seeing them all 
again.  
 
A note for parents of KS2 pupils. We will be asking for the Chromebooks to be returned to school by 
Wednesday 15th July 2020 at the latest to enable staff to prepare things for September. Any work set in the 
final week can be accessed via the Google Classroom from your personal devices. Please obviously talk to 
us if you need assistance with this. 
 
Please say hello from us to your children. Keep safe, 
 
Nigel Roberts 
Headteacher 
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